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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN THE PRC

The board of directors of IGG Inc (the “Company”) announces that with effect from

7 December 2015, the address of the principal place of business of the Company in

the People’s Republic of China (“PRC”) will be changed to 20 Jinjishan Road, Jin’an

District, Fuzhou, Fujian 350013, the PRC (中國福建省福州市晉安區金雞山路20號，
郵編：350013). The Company’s telephone and fax numbers in the PRC remain

unchanged.
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